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NEWSLETTER 

 

Reception: Mahan Amiri 

Year 1: Zana Yasar 

Year 2:  Oscar Pilliner 

Year 3:  Marlee Stern 

Year 4:  Aban Amiri 

Year 5:  Hollie Pope 

Year 6:  PGL 

Upcoming dates 
 

June 
Friday 24th to Monday 27th Y6—PGL 

Monday 27th   Y1  Sealife Centre 

Wednesday 29th Y1 Beach Visit 

Thursday 30th Y3  Berwick Church visit 

July 

Friday 1st to 8th July Scholastic Bookfair 

Monday 4th SPORTS DAY 

Friday 8th Y1 Beach Visit 

Thursday 14th July Year 6 Leavers Party 

Thursday 21st  July—Last day of term 

2pm Leavers Service at St John’s Church 

This Week 

Achievements 

 

 

This Week—Achievements 

Flora completed the 

Race for Life on Sunday 

morning. She ran 5k 

and raised £160 for 

Cancer Research and 

we’re all very proud of 

her! 

 Dawson 

(Y3) competed in the 

RYA Regional 

Championships at 

Queen Mary Sailing 

Club last Saturday.  

 It was a tough fleet 

with Dawson being 

the youngest 

competitor by three 

years!! 

 After a full days 

racing Dawson won 

seven out of ten 

races and was 

crowned the winner 

of the 3.5 fleet. 

Congratulations 

Hollie in Year 5 on all 

her swimming 

achievements. 

mailto:office@meads.e-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk


Notices 

 

Sports Day 
Monday 4th July 

We are looking forward to welcoming parents and carers to join us on the school field for 
whole school Sports day on Monday 4th July.  

Please ensure that children come to school in PE kit (house team t shirt and PE shorts and 
trainers) and wearing sun cream and a sun hat. Please make sure they have a full water 
bottle.  

Timetable 

From 8:40-8.55am Drop children to school to their usual classroom entrance 

9.45am Sports Day Events start on the school field, parents and carers 
welcome. 

12:00 Picnic with parents and carers on the field 

12:30pm Presentation of certificates 

1pm Children registered on the field and then return to school 

From 15:05 Collection from school at their usual classroom exit 

 



This Week 

 

Year 1 had a fantastic morning at Holywell Beach, where we met Rosie, Mike and Mark from Sussex Wild-
life Trust. We started by building towers out of stones, everyone did so well we couldn't choose a winner. 
Some of the boys made their tower into an engineering project. We then set off to the rock pools, armed 
with nets and buckets. It was quite muddy and slippery around the rock pools (some children found that 
out more than others!) The children explored the shallows and found crabs, whelks, sea anemones, lim-
pets, shrimps and even a baby flat fish, to name but a few!  
At the end of the session, we had a look at what we had all found, then the leaders put everything back in 
the sea. We thoroughly enjoyed ourselves in and out of the rock pools. The children came back to school, 
weary, wet and windswept but all had had a great time. Day 2 of Beach School,  I will be asking everyone to 
bring a change of clothes! 
Until next time! Enjoy the photos! 



News 

 

School Council Cake 

Sale 

Thank you to our Parents and Car-

ers for the amazing cakes for our 

School Council Bake Sale.  £127.25 

was raised today after school .  

Well done to our helpers selling 

the cakes!  Mahan (YR), Athos (Y1), 

William L. (Y2) Hermione (Y3), Pri-

ya (Y4) 

The funds raised will go towards 

the outdoor learning area on the 

school field. 

Thank you Mrs Foster, Mrs Grout 

and the School Council 

 

Baton of Hope Relay 

A number of schools in the town have participated in a ‘Baton of Hope Relay’. It’s not a race, it’s a passing of a ba-
ton and a hope themed piece of art work. Children from Cavendish visited us yersterday to pass the baton and 
their art work-a tree made with every child’s fingerprint. Today Matthew, Stella and Mahan took our artwork to 
Gildredge House. Our piece includes a heart and rainbow (both symbols of hope) and the letters are decorated 
with our children’s drawings of hope using ‘modge podge’.  



Church and Community Notices 

 

All Saints' Youth Team invite you to 
our Summer Holiday Clubs: 'Secret 
Agents' (kids going into yr1 - yr6) and 
'Big Shout!' (current Year 6 and 
above). 
  
Join us for a week of fun, games, craft, 
quizzes, Bible Study, BBQs, bouncy 
castles, silliness and lots more!  
 
Booking forms for both clubs available 
at the school office. Numbers for 
'Secret Agents' are limited so do book 
soon!       Annelie and Julian. 


